Call for Applications is starting soon

Please be informed that the Call for Applications for funding a Research Teams within the
2" competition of the Virtual Research Institute will be held from 19 to 30 September
2022.

The budget of the Competition is over PLN 380 million. The entities eligible to submit applications
are scientific units based in Poland, conducting scientific and research activities in the field of
medical biotechnology - oncology.

The expected date of announcing the competition results is March 2023. The applications
assessment procedure consists of two stages: formal and substantive, conducted by an international
panel of experts evaluating, inter alia, the business values of submitted research agenda proposals.

All information can be found in the tab Call Announcements [link]

Please do not hesitate to contact us.
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